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Scribonas acquisition of Banque Invik SA completed 
 
Scribona’s previously announced acquisition of Banque Invik SA has been 
completed after receiving approval from Luxembourg’s financial supervisory 
authority and fulfillment of other conditions. 
  
 
For additional information contact: 
Lorenzo Garcia, CEO of Scribona, phone +46-(0)737 08 38 88 
 
 
 
Visit also: www.scribona.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Scribona is listed on the First North market place. Mangold Fondkommission AB, +46 (0)8-503 015 50, is the company´s 
Certified Adviser on First North. 
 


